
(greetings 

From the President 

I send Christmas Greetings to all 
members of the B.G.G.A. and hope that 
the importance of their work will be 
appreciated by the Golfing Public more 
than ever in 1970. 

From the Chairman 

I would like to take this opportunity 
of sending my best wishes for Christmas 
and the New Year to all Members and 
supporters of the British Golf Green-
keepers' Association. 

From the Hon. Secretary 

To every member of the Association 
I would like to extend my very best 
wishes for a Happy Christmas and a 
Bright and Prosperous New Year. 

C. H. Dix. 
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